Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Public Information Construction Open House for US 41 over Caloosahatchee River Bridge in Lee County announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, March 13, 2024, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Collaboratory, Multi-Purpose Room, 2031 Jackson Street, Fort Myers, FL 33901

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, is holding a Public Information Construction Open House for US 41 over Caloosahatchee River Bridge in Lee County. All members of the public are invited to attend. 

FDOT will hold a Construction Open House to provide information about the pedestrian improvements to US 41 over Caloosahatchee River Bridge from First Street to North Key Drive. The meeting will be an open-house format. People attending the meeting may review project displays and speak one-on-one with project team members about proposed improvements and alternate travel routes. The department sent notices to all property owners and businesses located within 1,000 feet on either end of the Caloosahatchee Bridge, as well as any other interested groups.

You can find additional information on the project website: www.swflroads.com/project/449015-1. 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: For more information about the project, please contact Katelyn Carmona at (239)744-9192 or Katelyn.Carmona@dot.state.fl.us.

For more information, you may contact: For more information about the project, please contact Katelyn Carmona at (239)744-9192 or Katelyn.Carmona@dot.state.fl.us.
